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Comments:     I encourage you to consider the protocols currently being practices by the Salt River Wild Horse

Management Group for Humane Birth Control. The PZP practices have proven to be effective in controlling the

population of the Salt River Herd. Considering the success of their program, any other method considered for

controlling the health and size of the Heber Herd will be considered inhumane. Thank you for allowing me to

voice my concerns. I hope you will take this into consideration.

 

Mike Engle


